
Teams for Texas Success! 

Thank you for your generosity.  Our special dress day for Texas flood victims was a great suc-

cess.  We appreciate your support to help them during this time of need.  We are also going to 

mail some cards and letters to our Catholic school friends in Texas.  If you and your family 

would like to include a card with words of encouragement in our box of cards, please send it to 

school with your child by Monday morning.  We will get them out to our area schools. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar - Home and School Meeting 

September 19th- Family Center, 6:30:  We will have a guest speaker on internet safety for your 

child and other great topics for a successful school year.  Please come and share in this great 

opportunity to network with other parents and learn more about your child's school.  
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Upcoming Events 

 September 15 - School Mass 

 September 15 - Middle School Dance 

 September 19 - Hornet Run Kick Off 

 September 19 - Home and School     
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 September 20 - Quiz Bowl  

 September 20 - God’s Helping Hands Meeting 

 September 21 - Picture Retakes and Class Pic-

tures 

 September 22 - School Mass 
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Hornet Fun Run 

It’s almost kick off time. No, not football. The St. Alphonsus Annual Hornet Run Kick 

Off will be Tuesday, September 19. This will be the 6th year for the Hornet Run. Our 

Hornet Run is the only fund raiser held by the school. 100% of all funds collected re-

main at St. Alphonsus and helps keep the cost of tuition down.  Your participation is 

critical! 

 

Each year the Hornet Run grows and continues to succeed due to our families and students. It is 

truly a community effort and we thank you, our families, for your continued support. 

  

Just like previous years, we will continue with 5 weekly turn in dates leading up to the Hornet 

Run on Thursday, October 26. Weekly prizes will be given to students turning in donations. Priz-

es will be awarded at the end of the program. 

  

All information will be in the packet coming home next week with your child. Once again, we 

thank everyone for their support of St. Alphonsus School.  Geaux Hornets! 

 

Counseling Corner 

This past week in guidance lessons, first, third, and fifth grade reviewed tattling versus telling/

reporting.  In all classes, it is reiterated that tattling is simply wanting to get someone INTO trou-

ble, and telling, or reporting, is wanting to help get someone OUT of trouble.  Second and fifth 

grade students talked about many various scenarios and decided if it would be considered 

tattling or telling.  First grade watched the video “Don’t Squeal unless it’s a Big Deal” and then 

also learned how to incorporate only telling into their daily lives.  I hope this lesson continues at 

home!  

 

God's Helping Hands September meeting Correction: 

The first God's Helping Hands meeting is Wednesday, September 20th.  Meetings will be held on 

the 3rd Wednesday of each month.  The last day to order club shirts from Central Cross Threads 

is Thursday, Sept. 14th.  Club dues are $20.00.  Please make checks out to St. Alphonsus School. 
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Athletic News 

Come out and support our girls’ basketball teams in the Family Center.   

September 14th: 3rd and 4th grade play at 5:45 p.m./ 5th grade plays at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Come show your support for our boys’ football teams on Sunday!   

3rd and 4th grade play at St. Aloysius at 12:30 p.m. 

5th and 6th grade play at St. Aloysius at 1:30 p.m.   

7th and 8th grade play at St. Aloysius at 3:00 p.m. 

 

Cafeteria News 

Did you know that every time your child eats in the cafeteria their name 

gets entered into a drawing for a basket filled with goodies?  Congratula-

tions to Huxley Resweber in Kindergarten for winning the first basket.  Eve-

ry month students will have a chance to win a basket.     

 

***If you have not already signed up for My School Bucks mobile app, please do so at this time.  

This is an online payment service provided to you for a quick and easy way to add money to 

your student’s meal account.  You can also view recent purchases, check balances and set up low 

balance alerts for FREE!  If you have any questions feel free to contact Nancy at (225)261-4157. 

 

National School Lunch Week October 9th - October 13th 

Theme: “School Lunch: Recipes for Success” 

Show your support by eating in the Cafeteria. 

You are what makes the school lunch program special! 

 

St. Alphonsus First Annual Car Show  

This event will be held on Saturday, October 28 at 14040 Greenwell Springs Rd. with registration 

beginning at 8:00 a.m. and awards presentations from 1:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.  There is a $25 entry 

fee to participate in this show.  There are multiple categories, and trophies will be awarded for 

1st, 2nd, and 3rd place in most of them.  Festivities will  also include 50-50 raffle, concessions and 

door prizes.  Proceeds will benefit the St. Alphonsus Youth Group.  Contact Randy Accardo –

 225-333-1403 or Lynette Shaffett – 225-954-0680 or youth@alphonsus.org 
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St. Michaels High School 

Meet the Warriors Night will be held at St Jean Vianney in Engels Hall on Wednesday, Septem-

ber 20th from 6 – 7 p.m.  5th-8th grade students are invited to attend.  Please see the attached fly-

er for more details. 
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